

COMMUNIQUE

Dear Customers,

We are pleased to welcome you back to our premises as from Monday 3rd of May 2021.

Our Head Office and branches will be open Monday to Friday from 8.30am to 5pm.

On Saturdays, all branches, except for Port Louis, will be open from 8.30am to 1pm.

We remain closed on public holidays.

We wish to inform you that all sanitary precautions have been implemented for your safety and we rely on your full collaboration.

Please note that the wearing of masks, sanitizing of hands and temperature checks will be mandatory to access our premises. Our team will be on site to help and guide you in applying barrier gestures and health protocols.

We nevertheless encourage our customers to renew their Car Insurance, Health Insurance, Home Insurance, Fire & Allied Insurance, and to make their Health Claims on SWAN's mobile application mySWAN from the comfort of their homes.

You can contact us on our central line 207 3500 or reach us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/SWANMauritius/

#StaySafe

30th of April 2021